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      October 21, 2021 

 

 

Ellen Todd 

Data Researcher 

Fundmap 

Pageant Media Ltd. 

Capital Tower 

Grayfriars Road 

Cardiff 

CF10 3AE 

United Kingdom 

e.todd@pageantmedia.com   

 

Re: OPRA request received October 12, 2021 

 

Dear Ms. Todd: 

 

The New Jersey Educational Facilities Authority (“NJEFA” or the “Authority”) received your Open Public 

Records Act (“OPRA”) request October 12, 2021.  The official Records Custodian, Jamie O’Donnell, also 

received your OPRA request on October 12, 2021.  As such, the seven (7) business day deadline to respond 

to your request is October 21, 2021.  This response to your request is being provided to you on the 7th 

business day after the custodian’s receipt of said request.   

 

Your OPRA request sought access to the following: 

 

NJEFA’s latest investment report available in 2021, including the managers in the portfolio and their 

market values as well as the asset allocation vs their targets. 

 

On behalf of the Records Custodian for NJEFA, we are providing NJEFA’s 2021 Annual Report.  

 

NJEFA is an independent state authority and provides conduit debt financing for New Jersey higher 

education institutions such as colleges and universities.  NJEFA is not an investment bank.   

 

NJEFA does not have any documents responsive to the items requested. As such, your OPRA request has 

been closed. 

 

This response does not waive or limit any other rights afforded this Authority under OPRA, which are all 

expressly reserved.  If you have any further questions please contact Jamie O’Donnell, Custodian of 

Records, New Jersey Educational Facilities Authority at jamie.odonnell@njefa.nj.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

       /s/ Jamie O’Donnell 

 

Records Custodian 
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